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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act makes changes to laws about collective bargaining with respect to public employees
who are not members of a union. The Act would change how those employees will make payments
to the union. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.1).

Permits employees who are not union members to voluntarily consent to make in-lieu-of-dues
payment to a labor organization for the organization's representation of the nonmember employees
in employment relations with a public employer. Prohibits compulsory payments to labor
organizations by nonmember employees. Makes entering into an agreement that requires the
nonmember employees of a labor organization to make payments to the labor organization an unfair
labor practice.
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